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Hello! I am not an Oregon resident nor an Oregon voter! However, I love VISITING 

Oregon with my family and spending money in your great state. Strategically 

increasing the capacity of the state passenger rail network - of which this bill is a 

small but crucial component - would allow me and my family to visit much more 

frequently, and even visit places further afield. Please vote yes. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Tarn Ohana 


